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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Part of your email request 24 October 2024, to the Greater Wellington Regional 
Council (Greater Wellington) was transferred to us on 4 November 2024. This was for 
the following information: 
 
Please provide me the cost of the bicycle rack at the PARAPARAUMU transport 
hub 
 
Kāpiti Coast District Council (KCDC) paid $10,000 excluding GST towards the 
installation of the Locky Dock Bicycle rack as part of the supply agreement with the 
supplier.  KCDC is unaware of the balance of the supply and install costs as these 
were met by the supplier. 

 
 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 

 
  
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Anga me te Whakahaere Rawa 
 




